LEGAL NOTICE
		
[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTICE is hereby given that the Claiborne County Board of Supervisors, Claiborne County, MS, intends to solicit Statements of Qualifications for Professional Grant Writer Services on an application for Mississippi Development Authority CDBG Public Facilities Grant.  Packages will be accepted until the hour of 4:00 p.m. local time on Tueday, April 14, 2015, at the office of the Chancery Clerk located at 410 Main Street, Port Gibson, MS  39150 (601) 437-4992. 

Firms interested in providing these services may so indicate by furnishing two (2) copies of the following:

1. A resume for each member of the firm, listing each person’s experience and qualifications, either staff or sub-contractor and so identified as such;

2. A description of similar type project completed during the past five (5) years which qualifies the firm for this work;

3. The locations of the firm’s home, branch, and field offices.


The Claiborne County Board of Supervisors will evaluate the proposals based on the following factors listed in their relative order of importance:  the experience and qualifications of the firm’s staff and subcontractors [if any], the firms past experience on similar projects and/or other clients, the location of the firm’s home, branch, and field offices. 

To be considered, all replies must be received by 4:00 p.m., Tuesday, April 14, 2015, in the office of the Chancery Clerk at 410 Main Street, Port Gibson, MS  39150.



Please publish this (1) time
	
Furnish bill and one proof of publication to the Claiborne County Board of Supervisors, P.O. Box 689, Port Gibson, MS  39150.
